
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

March 11, 2019 
 
To:  Subcommittee on Health Members and Staff 
 
Fr:  Committee on Energy and Commerce Staff 
 
Re:  Hearing on “The Fiscal Year 2020 HHS Budget” 
 

On Tuesday, March 12, 2019, at 12:00 p.m. in the John D. Dingell Room, 2123 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building, the Subcommittee on Health will hold a hearing entitled, “The 
Fiscal Year 2020 HHS Budget.” 
 

 
The purpose of this hearing is to examine the President’s fiscal year (FY) 2020 budget for 

the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS).  For more specifics, please see the FY 
2020 Budget.  Also attached is the excerpt of the HHS portion of the budget document.   

 
WITNESS  

 
The Honorable Alex Azar 
Secretary  
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/budget-fy2020.pdf
https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/budget-fy2020.pdf

